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Glendale, NY (September 12, 2014) – “I was lucky enough to feast with the men and women of the
Federazione Italo Americana Di Brooklyn and Queens in a celebration they hosted along Fresh Pond Road.
Not only does this group live and love the Italian tradition, but they remind us to do the same,” said State
Senator Joseph Addabbo, Jr. “However, the Federazione Italo not only support each other, they work for
the neighborhood as a whole, as was shown when I was able to present one member with a Community
Service Award. I look forward to many more events with these people.”


